
   
 

  
 

                  
                

 
               

 
 

             
         

       
         

             
          

              
      

              
            

          
 

              
 

 
 

 

April 10, 2020 

Dear Colleagues: 

It is spring, correct? I ask because waking up to snow and temperatures in the 30s this morning 
was a bit confusing. Certainly not good news for any of us looking to take a break outside today. 

However, there is plenty of “Good News” to share with each of you about our University 
community: 

• Seth Jenny, an assistant professor of public health and social work, has co-authored a 
textbook, “Technology for Physical Educators, Health Educators, and Coaches.” The 
book is intended to help health and physical education teachers and coaches effectively 
use technology in a variety of areas. To learn more, click here. 

• Therese Picard, a 2006 SRU graduate, was recently named chief ranger at Acadia 
National Park, a 47,000-acre recreation area primarily on Mount Desert Island in Maine. 
She was previously Acadia’s acting chief ranger and the park’s deputy chief ranger. To 
read more about Picard, click here. 

• Finally, a group of 13 SRU faculty members and students either attended and presented 
or authored presentations at the Association for Women in Psychology Conference early 
last month. For more information about all those involved, click here. 

I hope everyone has a good weekend, stays safe and continues to practicing social distancing. 

Best, 

Bill 


